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Dear Parents and Families, 

 

I am excited to introduce myself as the new Coordinator of Pupil Services here at 

Valley Stream School District 24. Over the past eight years, I have had the privilege 

of supporting students with disabilities as a school psychologist in the East Meadow 

School District. There, I also had the opportunity to collaborate with parents, 

teachers, and administrators to expand and improve special education programs and 

services. Within my new role as the Coordinator of Pupil Services, I am honored for 

the opportunity to be able to expand my support and shared vision to the students, 

families, and staff here in Valley Stream 24. I join the Valley Stream 24 family with 

the philosophy that all children can experience success with the right support from 

staff and active parent participation.  

 

As both a special education administrator and parent of four children, I believe that 

the relationships and communication between our families and teachers serve as the 

foundation to the success of our children and students. To help develop this 

foundation, throughout the summer and fall I will be meeting with parents, 

administrators, teachers, and students to gain more information about how we may 

continue to help our children grow and learn at Valley Stream 24. I would like to 

extend an invitation to you to please contact me via email or telephone for the 

purpose of sharing any information or concerns that you may have about your child 

and their educational program, or even if you would just like to say 'hello' and 

introduce yourself to me. I look forward to speaking with you and getting to know 

your children.  

 

I hope that you and your children enjoy a fun and restful summer vacation. I am 

excited about the endless possibilities and potential of the upcoming 2021-2022 

school year and am looking forward to collaborating with each family and developing 

a partnership that will help each child succeed. Please feel free to contact me via 

email at Rmueller@vs24.org or via telephone at (516) 434-2870 at any time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Robert Mueller 

Coordinator of Pupil Services 

Valley Stream School District 24 

Twitter: @DrRobertMueller 

 
LOOK FOR THE AWESOME 

valleystreamschooldistrict24.org
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